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Armed Robbery

(McClellanville, SC) On December 4, 2014, shortly after 10:00 p.m., Charleston County
Sheriff’s Office deputies were dispatched to the Dollar General Store, located at 10141 Hwy 17
North to investigate a report of an armed robbery. According to the stores employees, the
business was closed, when a black male fired gunshots through the locked front door glass to
gain entry. Once the male suspect made entry in to the business, he began assaulting one of the
employees with the gun. After assaulting the employee, the suspect took an undetermined
amount of money from the register and fled from the scene in an unknown type of vehicle. There
were no other injuries reported to our deputies.

Charleston County Emergency Medical Services treated the employee for minor injuries.

Anyone with information about this crime is ask to call Crimestoppers at 843.554.1111 or
Charleston County Consolidated Dispatch at 843.743.7200.
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